
Community Newsletter - October 2023 

Dear Community Members, 

As we transition into fall, we're excited to bring you the latest updates and events happening in 

our community. With the recent changes in local regulations and the upcoming annual harvest 

festival, we have plenty to share! 

Upcoming Events 

• Harvest Festival: Join us on October 15th at the Town Square for our annual Harvest 

Festival. Enjoy local produce, crafts, and live music! 

• Community Clean-Up Day: Mark your calendars for October 23rd. Let's come together 

to beautify our neighborhood! 

• City Council Meeting: On October 30th, attend the city council meeting to discuss 

important updates and community concerns. 

Important Updates 

In light of recent events, our community is implementing new safety protocols during gatherings. 

Please remember to follow health guidelines to ensure everyone's well-being. 

Get Involved 

We are constantly looking for volunteers. If you're interested in helping out with the Harvest 

Festival or the Clean-Up Day, please reach out to us! 

Thank you for being an active member of our community. Together, we can make a difference! 

Warm regards, 

The Community Newsletter Team 


